
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/112              23.12.2022  

Dear Parents 

Kindly note that Winter break for the students of classes VI to IX will commence 

from Tuesday, 27th December 2022.The school will reopen after the Winter break on 

Monday i.e., 9th January 2023. 

 Wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2023. 

 

Regards  

 

 

Geeta Gangwani 

  (Principal) 

 


